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July 24, 2014 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
RE: Consultation on the Effectiveness of Part II of the Energy Consumer Protection Act, 

2010 ‐ EB‐2014‐0158 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Summitt Energy LP. (“Summitt”) is writing in response to the Ontario Energy Board’s letter dated July 
21, 2014 regarding the subject. Please accept this letter as Summitt’s formal request to participate in 
the stakeholder consultation activities outlined in the same. 
 
Feel free to contact me should you require any further information. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 

 
 
Jeff Donnelly, Licensed Paralegal 
 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Compliance 
Summitt Energy 
PH: 905-366-7020 | Fax: 905-366-7011 
100 Milverton Dr – Suite 608 | Mississauga | ON | L5R 4H1 
jdonnelly@summittenergy.ca 
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